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NCDSB Boundary Review Committee Meeting  
Monday, October 7, 2012 

7:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
Videoconference: Board Office, ECCS & St. Patrick Catholic School 

 
Minutes 

 
Attendees:  
NCDSB Director of Education, Glenn Sheculski 
ECCS Parent Representatives:  Rachel Batisse and Billie Richer 
ECCS Principal, Lori Hurtubise 
St. Patrick Catholic School Principal, Chris Collins 
Community Relations Officer, Andrew Marks 
NCDSB Board of Trustees Chair, Richard Brassard and Trustee Martin Drainville 
North East Tri-Board Student Transportation Representative, Deborah Smith  
Regrets: 
St. Patrick Catholic School Parent Representatives:   Karen Lafreniere and Todd 
Bosak 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:35 pm 
 
Glenn welcomed everyone and thanked all for 
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Present BRC findings & recommendations and Senior Staff comments to Board of 


